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As a resident of Kapaa living near the traffic circle that leads to Kapaa Middle School I feel that
750 more homes in this vicinity is totally rediculous!
The traffic snarls here are allready legendary and driving away tourists.
The appeal of Garden Island is the difference in rural vs urban!
Not only bad for business but an added nightmare to an allready deeply flawed traffic system
As the article in Garden Island news points out that if housing really is needed it MUST be
AFFORDABLE, AND IN LIHUE
Please prove to me that Kauai is still a place of refuge from MONEY BUYS ANYTHING!!!!
 
Sincerley
Carlos Hardy
4932 Aliali Rd
Kap aa
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